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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2019 10:52 AM
To: Noel Chamberlain; Bob Pellegrine
Cc: Amy Ow; Kristen Outten; Jessica Henderson-McBean
Subject: Re: 

Hi Noel and Bob, 
 
I heard you picked up permits for Lots 9 and 10 this morning!  Congrats :). FYI, SWCA will start their weekly 
erosion and tree protection inspections.  Please make sure to make all identified corrections prior to the next 
rain and prior to their next weekly inspection.  If any corrections drag out too long, we will have to escalate 
enforcement.   
 
Thank you  

From: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 1:55:26 PM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Subject:  
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address 
and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 
 
 
Hi Camille, 
 
Are we still ok to pick up permits for 9 & 10 after 3 today? Let me know if that still works. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Noel 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


